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This news bulletin contains
some important school news
that just could not wait for our
November Newsletter!

Halloween 
@ 

Norwood

Parent Teacher
 Interviews

Traffic
 Safety

Family Pumpkin
Carving Night



NOVEMBER 1ST 3:30- 7:00

IN-PERSON PARENT TEACHER
INTERVIEWS

BOOK NOW ON OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE
norwoodschool.ca

Childcare wil l  be provided during your
interview.

Please contact the school to request a
telephone or onl ine interview.
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Family pumpkinFamily pumpkin
carving nightcarving night

October 30th - 5:00-6:30 in the gym
Join us for family pumpkin carving night. Bring
your own pumpkin and decorating supplies. 
Win cool prizes!
Students must be accompanied by an adult family
member.

halloween @ norwoodhalloween @ norwood
SchoolSchool

costume paradecostume parade

Halloween costumes are a fun way
to celebrate the day. For this
reason, an exception to our no hats
or hoodie policy will be made for
costumes.  

Fake weapons or accessories such as
guns, swords, knives, etc. are not
permitted. 

A costume parade will be held in
the gym for all classes. The

parade will be begin at 1:15 pm.

class activitiesclass activities
Classroom Halloween activities will
differ between classes. Check with
your student’s homeroom teacher
to see what activities are planned

for their class.

https://www.norwoodschool.ca/
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We ask that all our
visitors, parents and

students use the
crosswalks. The front of
our school is a bus zone
and it is difficult for our

bus drivers to see if
children and adults cross

in front of them (it is a
no see zone, meaning
the driver has a good
chance of NOT seeing

you).

safesafe
CrossingCrossing


